
From: Nancy Hopp

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

Concerning Overdraft Regulation:

I think banking institutions should be required to get a customer''s permission 
to provide overdraft protection on a debit/ATM card.  Customers would have to 
choose to have overdraft on that account.

Thanks for listening!

Nancy Hopp, Senior Applications Specialist
Medical Information Technology, Inc.


